
I would like to correct an error by Mr. Barry Pollard in his email of 10/16/21. 

 

The College Grove Shopping Center is located in Oak Park, not Rolando Park. Therefore, it 

should not be a consideration in whether or not Rolando Park remains in D4 or is 

redistricted to D9. 

 

Thank you. 

Lynn Edwards 

Vice Chair, Eastern Area Communities Planning Committee 

Co-President, Rolando Park Community Council 
 


